
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SR 37 OPEN TO FOUR LANES NORTH OF SAMPLE ROAD 
Students, fans will benefit from additional capacity 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Aug. 11, 2017) – The I-69 Development Partners Team announces 
the opening of four lanes of traffic, two lanes in each direction, on SR 37 north of Sample 
Road. 
 
The opening of these lanes is to accommodate increased traffic as Indiana University students 
begin arriving for the fall semester. The additional lanes will also be open for the August 
31season opener of IU football. 
 
The four-lane configuration will begin Friday, August 11 and last until Tuesday, 
September 5.  
 
Construction and traffic contacts 

Questions or concerns about roadway access should be reported to:  
Dustin Krebbs, 812.207.4940 

### 

Contact:  
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer  
I-69 Section 5  
(317) 452-2369  
lholliday@indot.in.gov 


